NATIONAL COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY (NCA), GHANA

NCA/ITU/VOL.4/40 5th May, 2020

The Secretary General

International Telecommunication Union (ITU)
Place des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 20

Attn.: Alassane Ba
Chief, Financial Resources Management Department

Dear Sir,

GHANA'S CONTRIBUTION TOWARDS THE ITU NEW BUILDING

The National Communications Authority (NCA), Ghana, brings its compliments to the
International Telecommunication Union (ITU).

We are pleased to officially inform you that the NCA in its bid to continuously support the
activities of the ITU donated an amount of USD 40,000.00 in 2019 towards the new ITU

building project. We also note Mr. Alassane’s confirmation of receipt of the said amount.

The Authority is very confident that this support will go a long way to serve the intended
objective and also benefit all Member States of the Union.

Please accept assurances of our highest regard.

Your faithfully,
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DIRECTOR GENERAL
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